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Baldwin Road over US23 closed for bridge repair 
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 
The Michigan Department of Transportation will close Baldwin Road over US23 (between 

Jennings Road and Torrey Road) starting Monday, June 7, 2021, for bridge repairs.  The road is 

expected to re-open Wednesday, June 30, 2021, weather dependent.  

 

A detour will be posted using Linden Road, Thompson Road and Torrey Road.  

 

Motorists are advised to proceed with caution.  Please contact Keith Brown, MDOT Davison TSC, 

at (810) 653-7470 if you have questions.   

 
--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 


